NURSING COVER LETTER NEW GRAD

Lizzie Arndt
1019 Spring Haven Trail, Jersey City, NJ 07304
Tel# 123-123-1234
larndt@nursingprocess.org

March 29, 20XX

Larry Gordon
Silvan Heights Medical Center
6500 Main Street, Trenton, NJ 08601

Dear Mr. Gordon,

As a new graduate RN from East Stroud University, I am delighted to submit my application for the RN obstetrics position advertised on LinkedIn. I am an enthusiastic candidate for this position with the experience and motivation to bring innovative skills and highly developed ideas to the unit. I would be honored to be a part of the Silvan Heights medical team.

I have been fortunate to have excellent clinical experiences in obstetrics where I learned in both the inpatient and outpatient domains. As a nursing student, I cared for pregnant and new mothers in their homes through a home health agency and inpatient women’s unit. I found that women’s health still had many needs, some of which I attempted to solve with the institution of new educational materials for safety and health for this group. This experience was rewarding and exciting for me and motivated me to explore this specialty area further. I found that I was accomplished and loved working in women health and obstetrics and wanted to devote my career to this field of medicine. My professors and nurses on the inpatient and outpatient units corroborated my expertise by awarding me a perfect score in my women’s health rotation which included labor and delivery, PICU, NICU, and general women’s health.

Communication and patient education are so important in women’s health. I am proud to skillfully and empathetically educate women so that they can optimize their well-being for themselves and their unborn children. In addition, I have obtained specialized skills in obstetrics such as IV placement, applying external fetal monitors, pre-and post-op care along with breastfeeding support. I learn quickly and adapt well to change. I am a supportive and agreeable team member and enjoy working with all medical personnel.

I am eager to learn more about the RN obstetrics position at Silvan Heights. Don't hesitate to contact me at 123-123-1234 to further discuss my qualifications at your convenience. I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Lizzie Arndt
